
Important dates for your diary 

 

 

3rd January—School closed: 

TD Day 

4th January—Term 3 starts 

11th January—2:40pm Play-

pod assembly for parents     

followed by ribbon cutting    

ceremony 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

@WestAshtonCofE  

 

West Ashton C of E Primary School | Facebook  

We are on Facebook! Please like our page.  

  

News and Events 

 

Friday 16th December 

From all the staff at West Ashton, we would like to say... 

We hope you have a peaceful and joyful Christmas and look forward to seeing you all in 2023! 

  

Reminders 

The library is open after school on Tues and Fri. 

Attendance 

Highest attendance: 

Discoverers 96% 

Lost learning: 137.5 hours 

https://www.facebook.com/WestAshtonSchoolWilts
mailto:%3ca%20href=%22https://twitter.com/Westashtoncofe?ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw%22%20class=%22twitter-follow-button%22%20data-show-count=%22false%22%3eFollow%20@Westashtoncofe%3c/a%3e%3cscript%20async%20src=%22https://platform.twitter.com/widgets.js%22%20charset


What a wonderful way to start our final week of the term.  KS2 watched the nativity 

performance on Monday and we welcomed family and friends on Tuesday and 

Wednesday.  It was great to see the hall packed with an audience after the last few 

years and the children rose to the occasion delivering a truly magical nativity for 

everyone to enjoy. 

A huge thank you goes to the EYFS/KS1 team for putting this together for us.  



 

Christmas Dinner 2022 



What a fantastic sing-along to end the term.  

Best wishes for a wonderful Christmas and New Year, 

Alex Blake-Thwaite 

Happy Hope House! 

 

A very happy Hope house celebrated their 200 

house points with juice and biscuits with me this 

week. 

A huge thank you to  Richard 

Covington who came to present 

a cheque, on behalf of West 

Ashton Village Hall and Institute, 

to the school for £200 towards 

the cost of our pantomime this 

year. 

Shooting Stars’ reindeer  

 decorations. 

 

They made foot prints in salt 

dough then painted and          

decorated them. 

I would also like to say a huge thank 

you to FOWAS for  arranging a  

special delivery from Father     

Christmas himself—what a feat at 

this time of year. 



 

National Online Safety Update 



 


